Update:  HF 60-61 Class Gift Winners
Hi Everyone!


The reunion was fabulous!  The memories linger, due again to the great efforts of Rich Izzett and Ed Didrickson, with the posting of all the photos.  We have heard from our three scholarship winners with news as to how their first semester is going.  We wanted to share with all of you a bit of their feedback. 

While that first semester of college can be a difficult one, we are happy to report that all is well with Julian, Anu and Mia.  Below we have excerpted some of their words in order to give you all a flavor of how they are experiencing their first semester.

Julian Johnson wrote:  (attending Western Illinois University) 


“It is great hearing from you… college can take up a huge chunk of your time so I don't have much time to spare.  I am pleased to inform you that I am doing phenomenal in my classes and my adjustment to the university. My professors are great and I surround myself with a supportive and positive group of associates.  I want to once again inform you on how much I appreciate the scholarship that you awarded to me which will not be taken advantage of or used in vain.   With all due respect and appreciation…”

Anu Osideko wrote: (attending the University of Illinois, Urbana)

“Thank you and all of your former peers for choosing me as one of the recipients for this award.  As many of you may know, college is not easy, especially being at The University of Illinois.  I study for hours, but I am getting the college experience I longed for.  Two of my favorite classes …that don't coincide with my Pre-Med track are Rhetoric and Dance.  I am assigned at least two papers a week…. Writing and reading helps me express my creative opinions on paper.  My dance class is very fun, I have a teacher and a graduate student that help me think outside the box.  Those two classes balance out my rigorous classes, such as MCB (microbiology) and Math.


I am already a member of ACA(African Cultural Association), CBSU(Central Black Student Union), AAPH(African-Americans in Pre-Health), and I will soon join American Medical Student Association Pre-Med (AMSA) this week….Besides minor set backs, I love it here. I work out five days a week….I have yet to miss or be tardy to a class, and I am not planning on it.  Being here is academically challenging and can question your morals, but because I am set in my ways I am doing just fine!  Thank you for rewarding me with this award.”

Mia Larrieu wrote:  (attending the University of Illinois, Urbana)

“I am writing this letter to express my heartfelt appreciation and to thank the HF Foundation for the generous $3,000 HF Alumni Scholarship Award… I was very excited to learn that I was selected as one of the recipients of this great honor and I am deeply grateful for your support of my college education. 

Wow, where do I start?  College life has been electrifying so far.  I have met so many wonderful people from all walks of life.  Currently, I am an Animal Sciences major with emphasis on Animal Behavior/Nutrition as well as Marine Biology.  I am carrying a hardy 15 credit hours, and plan to graduate in the spring of 2015.  


I have signed up for a study abroad opportunity that will take place during winter break.  I, along with other students, will represent the University while traveling to one of the Caribbean islands near the Gulf in order to study the Culture, Food, Human and Environmental Systems of that locality.  I have also joined the MANRRS organization (Minorities in Agriculture, Natural Resources, and Related Sciences), Pre-Vet Club, Companion Animals Club, and the Horticulture Club.  As you can read I am a very busy freshman.


Thanks to the HF Alumni Scholarship, I am one step closer to my goals…I will never forget your generosity…Again, a million thanks.”

From Chuck Cole, Jim Edler, and George Olson,  (Let’s keep in touch!)
